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INSTRUCTION / STUDENT NOTES: 
 

• As of October 31, 2024 there are 14 students attending AEHS full 
time but continue to expect several more students within the next few 
weeks including possible Middle School Students. 

• We are continue working on getting our students in classes in 
PowerSchool so parents and administration can see the most up to 
date information as in day school, currently they are only listed in a 
homeroom. 

• Paper progress reports were mailed out to all parents to update them 
on attendance and grades in mid-October.  If PowerSchool is not up 
by the end of the marking period in November we will mail out paper 
report cards to our students 

• Transportation has been a great help getting our students here on 
time and safely back home. 

• Our new science teacher will be starting early November and has 
been Board Approved. 

• We continue to look to add more electives for our students to keep 
them on track for graduation with their credits 

• Students are currently taking all their major subjects including Math, 
Science, History, and English.  Students are also taking a business 
and language elective 

 
 
FACILITIES:  
 
 The GHS custodial staff have been a great support working around 
us and the additional classrooms we have been utilizing. 


